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SPOT LIGHT 

CONTACT    INFO:               
Church Office:  260-519-1664 

Women’s Life House 260-200-1091 
Meal Ministry  260-479-2269 
newlifeministries-indiana.com 

NEW MINISTRY ON THE HORIZON ! 
 
We are still waiting on the bank to clear the title on the house that we 
plan to use as a shelter for women with children.  We expect great things 
to happen with this new ministry.  But first things first, we must close on 
the house, repair and renovate.  After all is done the plan is to open in 
2017.  So, 2016, will be a big year for renovation and restoration work.  
Please continue to partner with us in prayer as we undertake this new 

 NEEDS: 
 
5 Twin size mattresses 
 
Canned Goods: 
  Soup 
  Vegetables 
  Fruit 
 
 

      HOW TO GIVE: 
 

BY MAIL (Send checks to): 
     New Life Ministries 
     313 E. Franklin St. 

     Huntington, IN 46750 
 

ONLINE:   

     newlifeministries-indiana.com 
 

AND AUCTION 
We will be having our annual benefit dinner and auction in 7 days. 

November  19th   6:30-8:30pm 
(Doors open at 6:00pm) 

 
Location: COTTAGE EVENT CENTER  
  9624 US 24N at Locust Drive  
  Roanoke, IN 46783 
Tickets: $15.00 
(Tickets can be purchased online or at New Life Fellowship Church) 

It was in 2007,  when we opened our first ministry. A week after we opened 
we received a check in the mail for $35.00. This was our first gift from some-
one in the community. Since that time we have received many financial gifts. 
So many times a financial gift would come in the mail at a time when things 
were getting really low. We are so humbled by the way the Lord moves people 
to support these ministries.  
 

Why do people feel lead to give? Why do they give? What do they get from it? 
Let’s hear from a few people who tell us why… 
     “I see the need. I give because I feel God leads me to.  
        And it helps me to grow spiritually.”  Anonymous  
 

     “I give because it’s the right thing to do. I believe in the ministries  
     and in what they do. I believe God wants me to and it’s the right  
     thing for me to do”  Anonymous  
 

      “New Life Ministries are meeting needs and I feel that God has  
     touched us to give to help people.” Anonymous  
 

We want to thank all of you, our partners, for your open hearts and financial 
gifts. We pray that God will bless each of you as you have blessed us!  Please 
pray with us that we raise $20,000 by December 31, of this year. 

CAN FOOD DRIVE: 
 

     We are in need of canned 
foods such as; vegetables, soups, 
and fruits. These cans will be used 
both at the Meal Ministry and at 
the Women’s Life House.   
 

     If you are located in Indiana 
and would like to help us with  
collecting can foods we would 
love to hear from you. If you 
would like to help just contact us 
by using the contact information 
below.   
 

     It is very important that we 
begin to stock the shelves now 
since donations usually go way 
down in the early part of the year 
and don’t usually rebound until 
Springtime. 
 

BENEFIT DINNER 


